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Counselling volunteers needed 
 

Could you become a counselling volunteer 

with Acorn? 

We are planning to run a training course 

early in 2022 and are looking for suitable 

trainees. Please note that an additional 

training qualification is required before 

working with our clients. 

 

If you are interested, please contact the 

office for more information. 

 

Posters, leaflets and cards 

Following on from our rebrand, we have now 

produced  

 a new leaflet 

 a poster about our 

counselling  

 a poster for our schools’ 

work  

 business cards  

Once again, these have been designed by Kate at 

Mint Studios. 

Check out our posters and leaflet on our website 

under the ‘Downloads’ heading 

Acorn in the community 

Acorn volunteers have been out 

and about in the community, 

publicising our services.  In 

September, we had a stand at 

Worthing College Fresher’s 

Fayre for two days, where we 

were able to make our services 

known to the students.  In 

October, we were involved with 

the Worthing Mental Health 

Awareness Week. 

 Acorn news in a nutshell 

Did you know Acorn has Facebook and Twitter accounts and we’ve recently added    

Instagram to our collection!   Find us @acornworthing   

Volunteers needed! 

Could you help? 

Acorn School’s team are very 

busy! 

In November they had a massive 

32 lessons to deliver in local 

schools!  

Please contact the office if you are 

interested to know more or would like 

to join the team 

Our display boards 

www.acornworthing.org.uk 


